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NEXT MEMBERSHIP MEETING will be Friday, September 25. This will be the 50th Annual Install-
ation and Awards banquet, beginning with a Social Hour at 6:45 p.m. Dinner will be
served at 7:30 p.m., followed by introductions, presentaticn of Chapter awards, install-
ation of officers and directors, and remarks. Don't he late!

THE NEWLY-FELECTED SLATE of Officers and Directors is as follows:

President Rick Sommer Chaplain Charlie Schlager,dr.
1st Vice Pres. Mac McCollum Sgt. at Arms Bi11 Carbone

end Vice Pres, Paul Jackson Parliamentarian Bob Mabie

3rd Vice Pres. Ari Sapir Directors: Chuck Crooks
Treasurer Joe Carinci Charlie Douglass
Recording Sec'y. Phil Dean Reid Power
Corresponding Sec'y. Joe Hamilton Bi1l Rahn

Membership Sec'y. Joe Gicl ; Incumbent Dir.: Ed Bennett, Rick Hustek

D

THE BERETTA SKEET CLINIC is set for Saturday, -October 3, 1992, on Field #3. Sign up for one
of the three two-hour sessions, beginning at 10:00 a.m., 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m. Sign-up
sheets will be available Wednesday nights and week ends in the Chapter House, or call
John Dyer at (301) 229-0733. There is no fee, however, participation is limited to
25 registrations per session. Bring your own ammunition (or you can buy it on the
grounds) if you'd like a coaching from Champion Phil Murray and other Beretta experts
who will provide the clinic. The primary focus of Mr. Murray's talk and demonstrations
will be on the shots and stations experienced shooters typically find most difficult
as they try to get "straight". In addition, time and circumstances permitting, there
will be a guestion-and-answer period, some one-on-one counselling, and a chance to
try one of Beretta's 1992 main Tine shotguns, along with Mr. Murray's suggestions for
Trap, Sporting Clays and other new shotgun games. If you miss the signup, or are a
novice still, come anyway, even bring a few friends and relatives, just to watch Mr.
Murray's shooting show. NOTE: cuttoff for registration is September 27th!

QCTOBER RANGE OFFICERS SKEET AND TRAP RANGES will be open

. 0 pon . ek - cn Wednesday evenings through Sept.
(st 493-673 47-2835 Bt ;
10/ 3 Bill Blackstone 493-6733 Jim Grimes 247-2835 30th, after which they will be open

4 I Benne 963-73 im Ci 3 : _
1o/ Ed Bennett 6a-Toes Samilucolkd on weekends only until next spring.
10/10 Art Cox 831-7538 Tom Eader 972-4848 Qur thanks to Chuck Crooks and Bob
10/11 Dave Gold 002-9226 Peter Currall 253-6532 Woodward for a job well done. - Mac.
10/17 Dan Beyer 229-9446 Bob Raines 946-4144 A number of people have expressed an
10/18 Bob Sadler 253-3501 Bi11 Marnane 869-7792 interest in a BASIC HAND GUN SAFETY
10/24 Alan Newcomer  831-0476 John Dyer 220-0733 Class, which we have offered in the
10/25 Willie Williams 946-0872 Ray Greisler 4g9-7igg Past, Certified NRA Instructors who
- ' i “ would be available please call Jim
10/31 Ron Newman 972-6022 Kevin 0'Neill 442-5037 Carberry at 869-4279. The date will

he set later. Also, anyone wanting
to take the course, please call Jim.

IF YQU MISSED THE CHICKEN Barbegue you missed a great day- great food, great weather, great
location, neat grounds, good fun, enjoyable for all. Many more participants could have
been easily accommodated. These special, annual events are for the enjoyment of the
members, their families and friends, all prepared by volunteer effort. Chairman Jim
Carbeery thanks all who participated in any way, especially his helpers. MWe lTook forward



to seeing you next year.

ARCHERY RANGE UPDATE: The rebuilding of the archery range for hoth target shooting and 3-
D is underway. We hope to have a 3 D range by next year but we have much to do. The
RAnge Clean-up Sundays (last Sunday of each month, bith for archery and rifle and pistol
ranges) are going to be the main coordinated days of effort. Rifle and Pistol Ranges
clean-up days have been in effect, but will now begin on the archery range as well.
Much Tumber will be needed; if you have access to any we can use it. Right now man power
is what is needed most. For questions or suggestions, call Jim Caberry at 869-4279 or
John Walter at 371-7036.

ATTENTION ALL HUNTERS: We are in need of wildgame for the annual Wild Game Dinner, which will
be held the Tast week in January, 1993, Donations of game for the dinner, and auctionable
items for the auction which follows the dinner will be greatly appreciated. Please contact
Tom Quellette at home (301)695-6752, or at work (301) 846-2338 if you have a donation
or if you would 1ike to help out otherwise., Have a safe and enjoyable hunting season.

ARE YOU INTERESTEDR IN TRAINING BIRD DOGS? Would you like to belong to a group of others with
the same interests? Rob Hambright is trying to organize such a group for training leading
to field trials and waterfowl working. Call him at (301) 972-1359 for more information.

THANKS TO MIKE DOUGLASS for the donation of another park table on behalf ot the Seneca Valley
Rifle Club for the Rifle Range.

THE SECOND HUNTER SAFETY CLASS will be held October 9, 16 and 17. Call Charlie Schlager at
253-2384 or Mac Mccollum at 854-3707.

REID POWER has volunteered to be co-Chairman of the Rifle and Pisto] Ranges.

WOODCUTTERS DAYS ARE COMING UP. The exact date will he determined soon. A Chairman is needed
to coordinate the arrangements. This is always a pleasant time to get outdoors, get
some good air and exercise, and help the Club make some much needed money.

THE FALL GUN SHOW still has some available tables. Chairman Charlie Douglass needs an under-
study to help with the planning for these affairs. Contact him at 585-8706.

THE AIR RIFLE AND PISTOL program got off to a good start for this fall, with eight junior
shooters and 5 adults. Check with Phil Dean if you are interested, or have a youngster
who might henefit, at 831-9325,
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Joe Hamilton, News Letter Editor
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